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The Food Bible Judith Wills 1998 The aim of this text is to provide an
authoritative reference for information on food and nutrition for the family.
Whether the reader would like information on food allergies, weight loss, food
sources or food production, the answers can be found in this book, along with
recipes to suit all diets. The text presents research on all aspects of food and
health and provides advice on topical food scares and food-related issues such as
GM foods. Over 80 ailments are discussed in relation to food cause and food cure
with suggested dietary change. The 100 recipes included are all cross-referenced
to suit every sort of diet and 65 pages of charts detail the nutritional content
of over 350 ingredients including the superfoods.
The Doctors Book of Food Remedies Selene Yeager 2008-05-27 Hundreds of tips to
help you boost immunity, fight fatigue, ease arthritis, and protect your health.
Back to Eden Jethro Kloss 2011-10-01 "...set[s] forth his method of natural self
healing based on herbs, a diet that used no meat, dairy products, or eggs, and a
life in harmony with the laws of health and nature. He opposed the use of sugar,
spices, pepper, mustard, vinegar, and fermented foods. He recommended the use of
soymilk in numerous healing diets and considered it far better than cow's milk. "
-- www.SoyinfoCenter.com.
Prescription for Nutritional Healing: The A-to-Z Guide to Supplements, 6th Edition
Phyllis A. Balch CNC 2022-09-06 Completely updated for the twenty-first century—a
convenient, pocket-sized edition of the nation’s most trusted guide to holistic
health. For decades, millions of people have turned to Prescription for
Nutritional Healing for natural remedies to improve their health. This portable Ato-Z reference guide of the most commonly available types of nutrients, dietary
supplements, and herbs puts that information at your fingertips. Drawn from the
newly revised Prescription for Nutritional Healing, Sixth Edition, it includes: •
recent scientific discoveries about vitamins A, C, D, and B12, as well as biotin,
coenzyme Q10, and calcium • the newest information on herbs, such as turmeric,
ashwagandha, lemongrass, and St.-John’s-wort; flaxseeds and oils; and sugar
substitutes, including stevia and monk fruit • up-to-date research on natural
approaches to weight loss • science-based information about COVID-19 Whether you
are looking for relief from a specific ailment or simply to achieve and maintain
optimum health, Prescription for Nutritional Healing: The A-to-Z Guide to
Supplements quickly provides access to everything you’ll need to design a complete
nutritional program.
Prescription for Herbal Healing, 2nd Edition Phyllis A. Balch CNC 2012-04-03 The
definitive source for choosing the optimal herbal therapy- thoroughly revised and
updated. Millions of Americans are turning to herbal therapies to heal what ails
them-either as an alternative or as a supplement to traditional medicine. From the
most trusted name in natural healing, Phyllis A. Balch's new edition of
Prescription for Herbal Healing provides the most current research and
comprehensive facts in an easy-to-read A- to-Z format, including: Information on
more than 200 herbs and herbal combination formulas, ranging from well-known
herbs, such as ginseng and St. John's Wort, to less familiar remedies, such as
khella and prickly ash Chinese and ayurvedic herbal combinations Discussion of
more than 150 common disorders from acne to yeast infection, and suggested herbal
treatment therapies
Cp Prescription for Nutritional Healing 3rd Ed Baf Phyllis Balch
Prescription for Dietary Wellness Phyllis A. Balch CNC 2003-05-26 Like its
companion books--the number-one bestselling Prescription for Nutritional Healing
and the newer Prescription for Herbal Healing--Prescription for Dietary Wellness
offers authoritative information that is research-based and clearly written,
making it easy for the reader to quickly find the subjects in which he or she is
interested and to incorporate the dietary recommendations into his or her daily
life. Updates in this second edition include: phytochemicals and antioxidants
foods that boost immunity how to choose the most nutritious foods "standout"
healing foods how to design a diet for your individual optimal health, taking into
account special dietary needs such as those of women, children, vegetarians, and
others food combining diet-based healing techniques such as juicing, fasting, and
detoxifying how to avoid potential dietary dangers, including threats to water
safety, foodborne diseases, food additives, food irradiation, antibiotics,
genetically engineered foods, and undesirable substances such as caffeine,
cholesterol, and sugar. While not a cookbook, Prescription for Dietary Wellness
also includes a number of easy, wholesome recipes and advice on cooking methods.
It is a complete, practical guide to eating for good health.
Prescription for Nutritional Healing Phyllis A. Balch 2000 An overview of the
healing properties of vitamins, minerals, herbs, and nutritional supplements
offers natural remedies for over 250 common disorders.
Pure, White, and Deadly John Yudkin 2013-08-28 More than 40 years before Gary
Taubes published The Case Against Sugar, John Yudkin published his now-classic
exposé on the dangers of sugar—reissued here with a new introduction by Robert H.
Lustig, the bestselling author of Fat Chance. Scientist John Yudkin was the first
to sound the alarm about the excess of sugar in the diet of modern Americans. His
classic exposé, Pure, White, and Deadly, clearly and engagingly describes how
sugar is damaging our bodies, why we eat so much of it, and what we can do to
stop. He explores the ins and out of sugar, from the different types—is brown
sugar really better than white?—to how it is hidden inside our everyday foods, and
how it is harming our health. In 1972, Yudkin was mostly ignored by the health
industry and media, but the events of the last forty years have proven him
spectacularly right. Yudkin’s insights are even more important and relevant now,
with today’s record levels of obesity, than when they were first published.
Brought up-to-date by childhood obesity expert Dr. Robert H. Lustig, this emphatic
treatise on the hidden dangers of sugar is essential reading for anyone concerned
about their health, the health of their children, and the wellbeing of modern
society.
Prescription for Nutritional Healing, Sixth Edition Phyllis A. Balch CNC
2022-09-06 The nation’s #1 bestselling guide to natural remedies, totally revised
and updated This fully revised edition includes both time-honored, proven
strategies and the latest science to arm you with the best natural therapies for
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your health. In this volume—a reference work of unparalleled authority—the updated
material includes: • natural ways to lessen the severity of Alzheimer’s symptoms •
cutting-edge information about COVID-19 and other viral infections as well as
practical ways to help your body cope with acute and long-term symptoms •
nutritional information on menopause and breast and prostate cancers • science
about chronic fatigue syndrome (CFS) and fibromyalgia (FMS) and how you can gain
more control over your symptoms Prescription for Nutritional Healing, Sixth
Edition, is the source for accessible, evidence-based information that serves as a
guide for using natural nutritional remedies to achieve and maintain wellness.
A-Z Guide to Drug-herb-vitamin Interactions Alan Gaby 2006 An up-to-date guide to
using vitamins and other nutritional supplements effectively uncovers the positive
and negative effects of adding natural and traditional remedies, with more than
two hundred new entries, information on eighteen thousand drug-herb-vitamin
interactions, and other important tips. Original. 20,000 first printing.
Guide to Nutritional Supplements 2009-09-02 The rapidly expanding world of
nutrition, functional foods and nutraceuticals, is increasingly complex. This
Guide to Nutritional Supplements provides a concise and complete reference to the
most common nutritionally significant elements. Including dietary guidelines,
intake measurements and other contextual information, this Guide is the ideal
reference for nutritionsts and dieticians facing an increasing public awareness of
supplements and who many be augmenting their diets with OTC supplements. Focused
on the nutritional values, impacts and interactions of supplements Provides a
science-based approach to determining the appropriate selection and application of
supplements for improved diet and nutrition
The Healing Power of Vitamins, Minerals, and Herbs Reader's Digest Association
1999 Lists natural treatments for more than ninety common ailments, and discusses
the benefits of vitamin supplements
Ten Natural Remedies That Can Save Your Life James F. Balch 2000-04-18 An expert
on alternative and homeopathic medicine offers suggestions for taking charge of
your own health, discussing such natural remedies as barley grass, chelation
therapy, and natural hormone maintenance.
Prescription for Herbal Healing Phyllis A. Balch 2002-01-01 Looks at the basic
principles of herbal medicine and outlines the properties of herbs and herbal
combination forumlas for various kinds of ailments and alternative treatments.
Prescription for Nutritional Healing Phyllis A. Balch 2008 A pocket-sized listing
of 350 of today's most proven dietary supplements shares information on how each
works, how they should be used, and what to look for when purchasing supplements,
in a revised edition that includes updated dosage recommendations. Original.
20,000 first printing.
AARP Prescription for Drug Alternatives James F. Balch 2012-04-23 AARP Digital
Editions offer you practical tips, proven solutions, and expert guidance. James
Balch and Mark Stengler, coauthors of the hugely successful Prescription for
Natural Cures, and Robin Young Balch have teamed up to create the most
comprehensive and up-to-date book available on natural alternatives to
prescription medications. The book provides natural, safe, and effective ways to
treat a wide range of common ailments, including ADHD, allergies, diabetes,
depression, erectile dysfunction, eczema, heart disease, headaches, and PMS.
You'll read in-depth information, not found in any other popular book, about the
pros and cons of prescription and over-the-counter drugs compared with natural
treatment alternatives ranging from diet and lifestyle changes to supplements and
herbal medicines. "This book is essential reading for anyone who wants to take
charge of his or her health. Read it to live long and well." —Hyla Cass, M.D.,
author of Supplement Your Prescription: What Your Doctor Doesn't Know about
Nutrition "An outstanding resource for comparing common pharmaceutical and
holistic treatments." —Ronald M. Lawrence, M.D., coauthor of Preventing Arthritis
and The Miracle of MSM "A must-read for every person who wants to achieve better
health and avoid the dangers of synthetic medications. The authors do an
exceptional job by telling you everything you need to know about getting well and
how to use supplements correctly and safely." —Suzy Cohen, R.Ph., author of The
24-Hour Pharmacist
Prescription for Nutritional Healing, Fifth Edition Phyllis A. Balch CNC
2010-10-05 Prescription for Nutritional Healing is the nation's #1 bestselling
guide to natural remedies. The new fifth edition incorporates the most recent
information on a variety of alternative healing and preventive therapies and
unveils new science on vitamins, supplements, and herbs. With an A-to-Z reference
to illnesses, updates include: How omega-3 and exercise may help those suffering
from Alzheimer's Current information on the latest drug therapies for treating
AIDs What you need to know about H1N1 virus Nutritional information for combating
prostate cancer Leading research on menopause and bio identical hormones And much,
much more In the twenty years since the first edition was released, the natural
health movement has gone mainstream, and the quest for optimal nutrition is no
longer relegated to speciality stores. With more than 800 pages of comprehensive
facts about all aspects of alternative ways to wellness, Prescription for
Nutritional Healing, Fifth Edition, unites the best of age-old remedies with
twenty-first- century science.
Encyclopedia of Nutritional Supplements Michael T. Murray 1996 Discusses the role
of nutritional supplements in promoting good health, and describes specific
vitamins, minerals, essential fatty acids, glandular products, and other nutrients
Prescription for Cooking Phyllis A. Balch 1987
The Inflammation Spectrum Dr. Will Cole 2019-10-15 From the international
bestselling author of Ketotarian comes a revolutionary new plan to discover the
foods your unique body loves, hates, and needs to feel great. In Dr. Will Cole's
game-changing new book, readers will discover how inflammation is at the core of
most common health woes. What's more, it exists on a continuum: from mild symptoms
such as weight gain and fatigue on one end, to hormone imbalance and autoimmune
conditions on the other. How you feel is being influenced by every meal. Every
food you eat is either feeding inflammation or fighting it. Because no one else is
you, the foods that work well for someone else may not be right for your body. At
heart, The Inflammation Spectrum is about learning to love your body enough to
nourish it with delicious, healing foods. You'll find insightful quizzes and
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empowering advice to put you on a path toward food freedom and overall healing,
once and for all.
Prescription for Nutritional Healing: the A to Z Guide to Supplements Phyllis A.
Balch CNC 2010-12-28 Completely updated for the 21st century-a convenient, pocketsized edition of the nation's most trusted guide to holistic health. Since its
initial publication more than twenty years ago, millions of people have turned to
Prescription for Nutritional Healing for answers to their holistic health
questions. Of the guide's many invaluable sections, one of the most frequently
referred to is the A- to-Z reference that lists and explains the most commonly
available types of nutrients, food supplements, and herbs. This handy, portable
edition makes it easy for readers to have that information at their fingertips.
Drawn from the newly revised Prescription for Nutritional Healing, Fifth Edition,
it includes: ?Recent scientific discoveries about vitamins B12, D, E, and more
?Current data on natural supplements like tryptophan (now back on the market) ?The
newest information on herbs, such as tumeric, valerian, saw palmetto, St. John's
wort, licorice, and kava kava ?Up-to-date research on the benefits of alternative
healing and preventive therapies Today, more people than ever are embracing
nonmedical alternatives to a wide range of health issues. Whether one is looking
for relief from a specific ailment, or simply looking to achieve and maintain
optimum health, Prescription for Nutritional Healing: The A-to-Z Guide to
Supplements quickly provides access to everything needed to design a complete
nutritional program.
Prepper's Natural Medicine Cat Ellis 2015-06-09 This comprehensive guide features
holistic medicines, salves, and ointments for treating a broad range of ailments
and injuries during a crisis. When disaster strikes and you lose all access to
doctors, hospitals and pharmacies, natural medicine will be your family’s best
hope for survival. With easy-to-read herbal charts, a breakdown of essential oils,
tips for stockpiling natural medicines and step-by-step instructions for creating
your own elixirs, salves and more, this book offers everything you need to keep
you and your loved ones safe. Prepper’s Natural Medicine is the definitive guide
to creating powerful home remedies for any health situation, including: •Herbal
Salve for Infections •Poultice for Broken Bones •Natural Ointment for Poison Ivy
•Infused Honey for Burns •Essential Oil for Migraines •Soothing Tea for Allergies
•Nutritional Syrup for Flu
The Essential Guide to Vitamins, Minerals and Herbal Supplements Sarah Brewer
2013-07-25 A bewildering range of vitamin, mineral and herbal supplements is now
widely available to us all, but information about their health benefits cannot be
given on the packaging as it would constitute a health claim. In this jargon-free
guide leading expert on sensible supplementation, Dr Sarah Brewer, sets out all
you need to know about the main supplements, and suggests which to take for
specific health problems. It includes: A-Z guide to 150 supplements for a brighter
and healthier life. Clearly explains the benefits, possible side effects and
contraindications. Thoroughly sets out the research evidence to back their
efficacy. Recommends supplements for common problems such as IBS, chronic fatigue,
recurrent candida and arthritis. Packed with clear and concise answers, this
essential guide explains the use of supplements to maintain or improve your daily
health.
Prescription for Nutritional Healing Phyllis A. Balch 2006 BALCH/PRESCRIPTION FOR
NUTRITIONAL
Healing for the Age of Enlightenment Stanley Burroughs 2014-08-19 Discover the
complete works of Stanley Burroughs. Developed through a lifetime of practice and
teaching . His complete system when properly utilized is to promote health and
well being. There are three parts to this book. THE MASTER CLEANSER - The most
effective cleansing and weight loss available. It is simple and inexpensive and
can be used by anyone. VITA-FLEX- A pressure point therapy that accesses the more
than 5,000 reflex points that are on the body. This technique induces the body to
heal itself. COLOR THERAPY- is the shining of specific colors of frequencies of
light on the body to create balance.
Between Heaven and Earth Harriet Beinfield 2013-12-18 “Comprehensive,
encyclopedic, and lucid, this book is a must for all practitioners of the healing
arts who want to broaden their understanding. Readers interested in the role of
herbs and foods in healing will also find much to learn here, as I have. . . . A
fine work.”—Annemarie Colbin, author of Food and Healing The promise and mystery
of Chinese medicine has intrigued and fascinated Westerners ever since the “Bamboo
Curtain” was lifted in the early 1970s. Now, in Between Heaven and Earth, two of
the foremost American educators and healers in the Chinese medical profession
demystify this centuries-old approach to health. Harriet Beinfeld and Efrem
Korngold, pioneers in the practice of acupuncture and herbal medicine in the
United States for over eighteen years, explain the philosophy behind Chinese
medicine, how it works and what it can do. Combining Eastern traditions with
Western sensibilities in a unique blend that is relevant today, Between Heaven and
Earth addresses three vital areas of Chinese medicine—theory, therapy, and
types—to present a comprehensive, yet understandable guide to this ancient system.
Whether you are a patient with an aggravating complaint or a curious intellectual
seeker, Between Heaven and Earth opens the door to a vast storehouse of knowledge
that bridges the gap between mind and body, theory and practice, professional and
self-care, East and West. “Groundbreaking . . . Here at last is a complete and
readable guide to Chinese medicine.”—San Francisco Chronicle
Illustrated Encyclopedia of Healing Remedies C. Norman Shealy 2009-09 This
comprehensive volume covers ayurveda, aromatherapy, vitamins and minerals, flower
essences, Chinese herbal medicine, folk remedies, herbalism and homeopathy.
Explains which ailments the therapies treat most effectively.
Prescription for Nutritional Healing, Fifth Edition Phyllis A. Balch CNC
2010-10-05
Natural Healing Foods Pamela Young 2011 Young presents a user-friendly guide to
natural healing foods that is cross-referenced with common diseases they may help
prevent. 496 pp.
Healing with Whole Foods Paul Pitchford 2003-02-28 Used as a reference by students
of acupuncture, Healing with Whole Foods is an invaluable guide to the theory and
practice of Chinese medicine. With facts about green foods such as spirulina and
blue-green algae and information about the "regeneration diets" used by cancer
patients and arthritics, it is also an accessible primer on nutrition—and a
inspiring cookbook with more than 300 mostly vegetarian, nutrient-packed recipes.
The information on Chinese medicine is useful for helping to diagnose health
imbalances, especially nascent illnesses. It's smartly paired with the whole-foods
program: because the Chinese have attributed various health-balancing properties
to foods, you can tailor your diet to help alleviate symptoms of illness. For
example, Chinese medicine dictates that someone with low energy and a pale
complexion (a yin deficiency) would benefit from avoiding bitter foods and
increasing "sweet" foods such as soy, black sesame seeds, parsnips, rice, and
oats. (Note that the Chinese definition of sweet foods is much different from the
American one!) Pitchford says in his dedication that he hopes the reader finds
"healing, awareness, and peace" by following his program. The diet is certainly
ascetic by American standards (no alcohol, caffeine, white flour, fried foods, or
sugar, and a minimum of eggs and dairy) but the reasons he gives for avoiding
these "negative energy" foods are compelling. From the adrenal damage imparted by
coffee to the immune dysfunction brought on by excess refined sugar, Pitchford
spurs you to rethink every dietary choice and its ultimate influence on your
health. Without being alarmist, he offers dietary tips for protecting yourself

against the dangers of modern life, including neutralizing damage from water
fluoridation. There's further reading on food combining, female health, heart
disease, pregnancy, fasting, and weight loss. Overall, this is a wonderful book
for anyone who's serious about strengthening his or her body from the inside out.
The Complete Book of Enzyme Therapy Anthony J. Cichoke 1999 Describes a variety of
ailments and medical conditions, and lists and current treatments that feature
enzymes, vitamins, and minerals
Prescription for Nutritional Healing Phyllis A. Balch 2000 An overview of the
healing properties of vitamins, minerals, herbs, and nutritional supplements
offers natural remedies for over 250 common disorders.
The Encyclopedia of Healing Foods Michael T. Murray 2010-05-11 From the
bestselling authors of The Encyclopedia of Natural Medicine, the most
comprehensive and practical guide available to the nutritional benefits and
medicinal properties of virtually everything edible As countless studies have
affirmed, diet plays a major role in both provoking and preventing a wide range of
diseases. But just what is a healthy diet? What does the body need to stay strong
and get well? In The Encyclopedia of Healing Foods, Michael T. Murray, N.D., and
Joseph Pizzorno, N.D., two of the world¹s foremost authorities on nutrition and
wellness, draw on an abundant harvest of research to present the best guide
available to healthy eating. Make healthy eating a lifetime habit. Let The
Encyclopedia of Healing Foods teach you how to: design a safe diet use foods to
stimulate the body¹s natural ability to rejuvenate and heal discover the role that
fiber, enzymes, fatty acids, and other dietary components have in helping us live
healthfully understand which food prescriptions will help you safely treat more
than 70 specific ailments, including acne, Alzheimer¹s disease, immune system
depression, insomnia, migraine headaches, PMS, and rheumatoid arthritis prepare
foods safely in order to prevent illness and maximize health benefits select,
store, and prepare all kinds of healthful foods Providing the best natural
remedies for everyday aches and pains, as well as potent protection against
serious diseases, The Encyclopedia of Healing Foods is a required daily health
reference.
Heal Your Body, Cure Your Mind Ameet Aggarwal 2019-08-01 Voted as one of the Top
43 therapists in the world, 5-times bestselling author, naturopath and
psychotherapist Dr. Ameet helps you to easily heal your health issues, gut, liver,
adrenals, depression, anxiety, mood, liver, skin, hormones, inflammation and
sexual issues with nutrition, healthy foods, natural medicine, holistic therapies
& emotional healing. Your health is the most valuable gift you have. Reading this
intensely holistic book will quickly improve your health, happiness and mood by
helping you treat the root causes of dis-eases in your mind and body, which are:
Leaky gut, Inflammation & LIVER DETOX Adrenal Fatigue, Thyroid & hormonal health
Trauma and painful thoughts healing, mood therapy & emotional support Using Herbs,
homeopathic remedies, diet, nutrition, acupuncture points and Bach flower remedies
that the most successful natural therapists use. Get this book to quickly feel
amazingly well with clear instructions on powerful holistic therapies from world
renowned naturopathic doctor, psychotherapist & teacher. Know: What the best low
inflammatory foods, probiotics and supplements for digestive problems, IBS and
inflammation are Why your thyroid, hormones, mood and brainheal when you fix your
liver and how to detoxify your liver Which herbs, amino acids, homeopathic
remedies and supplementsto use for stress, burnout, anxiety and depression. The
most helpful nutrientsfor health and what foods they’re found in. Powerful
exercise to release trauma, change negative beliefs and feel confident. Highly
effective meditation, breathing, journaling, gratitude and positive psychology
Energy medicine therapy to increase happiness, clarity and emotional resilience.
Acupuncture points for different forms of anxiety and depression And so much
more... Doctors, therapists and nurses around the world are using this book to
help people quickly recover from difficult chronic health and emotional issues.
Here’s what they say: “Dr. Ameet gives simple steps to help you recover from
anxiety, depression, stress and burnout, and with long-lasting results” - Dr. Hyla
Cass MD, Bestselling Author and Holistic Psychiatrist. “There's amazing details on
holistic therapies, foods and specific exercises to release emotional stress and
trauma to optimize your emotions and health.” - Geeta K, Master Reiki Healer “I
learnt how to fix inflammation, my mood and detox my liver with the most effective
herbs, foods and supplements.” R.K. “I love the list of homeopathic and Bach
flower remedies that go into very specific emotions. Not everyone has the same
type of anxiety or depression, and that's clear with Dr. Ameet's book.” - Sandra,
Anxiety Survivor “What I love about this book is that I feel more in control of my
life and my health, especially after releasing emotions and fixing
inflammation...” Jacqueline R, Therapist
Prescription for Dietary Wellness Phyllis A. Balch CNC 2003-05-26 Like its
companion books--the number-one bestselling Prescription for Nutritional Healing
and the newer Prescription for Herbal Healing--Prescription for Dietary Wellness
offers authoritative information that is research-based and clearly written,
making it easy for the reader to quickly find the subjects in which he or she is
interested and to incorporate the dietary recommendations into his or her daily
life. Updates in this second edition include: phytochemicals and antioxidants
foods that boost immunity how to choose the most nutritious foods "standout"
healing foods how to design a diet for your individual optimal health, taking into
account special dietary needs such as those of women, children, vegetarians, and
others food combining diet-based healing techniques such as juicing, fasting, and
detoxifying how to avoid potential dietary dangers, including threats to water
safety, foodborne diseases, food additives, food irradiation, antibiotics,
genetically engineered foods, and undesirable substances such as caffeine,
cholesterol, and sugar. While not a cookbook, Prescription for Dietary Wellness
also includes a number of easy, wholesome recipes and advice on cooking methods.
It is a complete, practical guide to eating for good health.
Best Choices from the People's Pharmacy Joe Graedon 2006-10-31 From the trusted
authors of the "People's Pharmacy" syndicated newspaper column comes Best Choices
from the People's Pharmacy, an essential reference that empowers readers to make
intelligent, informed choices from among the array of treatment options—home
remedies, herbal and nutritional supplements, and prescription and over-thecounter drugs—available today We can read the newspaper for candid restaurant or
movie reviews or consult Consumer Reports for an impartial analysis of the best
buys on toasters or automobiles. But where can we find objective evaluations of
popular treatments for conditions like arthritis, high cholesterol, and migraines?
Joe and Teresa Graedon, the best-selling authors of The People's Pharmacy, will
fill the void with a comprehensive new reference that presents all the information
readers need to become savvy health-care consumers. The book offers: • best-choice
treatments for 50 medical conditions—from allergies, asthma, and heartburn to high
blood pressure and osteoporosis • a remedy ratings guide to compare the
effectiveness and affordability of various treatment options • compelling new
information on the potential dangers of generic drugs Featuring a list of the
authors' must-have remedies and organized alphabetically by condition for fast,
easy access, this trustworthy, practical guide should find a sizable and grateful
audience.
Indian Superfoods Rujuta Diwekar 2016 Forget about acacia seeds and goji berries.
The secret foods for health, vitality and weight loss lie in our own kitchens and
backyards. Top nutritionist Rujuta Diwekar talks you through the ten Indian
superfoods that will completely transform you
Herbal Healing for Women Rosemary Gladstar 2017-04-18 Simple, safe, and effective
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herbal remedies for women of all ages. For centuries women have turned to herbs to
cope with a wide variety of health problems and conditions. Comprehensive and
easy-to-use, Herbal Healing for Women explains how to create remedies—including
teas, tinctures, salves, and ointments—for the common disorders that arise in the
different cycles of a woman's life. Covering adolescence, childbearing years,
pregnancy and childbirth, and menopause, Rosemary Gladstar teaches how herbs can
be used to treat the symptoms of conditions such as acne, PMS, morning sickness,
and hot flashes. A complete women's health-care manual, Herbal Healing for Women
discusses: -common disorders and the herbs that are effective for treating them how to select and store herbs -preparation of hundreds of herbal remedies -an
alphabetical listing of herbs, including a brief description of the herb, the
general medicinal usage, and when necessary, warnings about potential side
effects. By explaining the properties of specific herbs and the art of

preparation, Rosemary Gladstar demonstrates not only how to achieve healing
through herbs but good health as well.
Prescription for Herbal Healing, 2nd Edition Phyllis A. Balch CNC 2012-04-03 The
definitive source for choosing the optimal herbal therapy- thoroughly revised and
updated. Millions of Americans are turning to herbal therapies to heal what ails
them-either as an alternative or as a supplement to traditional medicine. From the
most trusted name in natural healing, Phyllis A. Balch's new edition of
Prescription for Herbal Healing provides the most current research and
comprehensive facts in an easy-to-read A- to-Z format, including: Information on
more than 200 herbs and herbal combination formulas, ranging from well-known
herbs, such as ginseng and St. John's Wort, to less familiar remedies, such as
khella and prickly ash Chinese and ayurvedic herbal combinations Discussion of
more than 150 common disorders from acne to yeast infection, and suggested herbal
treatment therapies
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